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Willow Class - Spring Term 2018
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Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers

Over the Spring term Willow Class will be working on the topic of Shakespeare and much of the work we will do in English, science, design technology, ICT and art will be related to this topic.

We will also be focusing on the WWO value of disagreeing politely.
If you have any queries or would like to discuss anything with me, please let me know and we will arrange to meet at a time convenient to both of us.
Mr Clark
	Literacy

Our literacy work will focus on two of Shakespeare's plays; Macbeth and Romeo & Juliet.
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From our work on Macbeth we aim to base our writing on the murder of King Duncan. We will also write a persuasive letter to Macbeth from his wife, Lady Macbeth.
In the second half of the term we will focus on

Romeo & Juliet. We will develop our understanding of the story through drama and will have opportunities to develop our emotive writing.
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	Maths

Ratio and proportion
Percentages

Fractions

3D shapes

Area and perimeter

Number sequences

Arithmetic
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Science

The children 

will be learning

about 

micro-organisms and their roles in everyday life. Part of their work will also relate to changing materials. 
	Religious Education
Creation stories from different religions will be the focus for this term. 

	
	French

French numbers and parts of the body will be covered this term.
	History

Research into the life of William Shakespeare and Tudor theatre.

	ICT

Part of our ICT work will involve using the internet to research for information about the life of Shakespeare. This will be presented as a Wikipedia page. Children will also be working with Millais school to make their own dance program based on coding and algorithms.
	PE

Children will be learning different throwing, running and jumping skills in athletics this term. They will also be learning skills associated with tennis and rounders during the Summer term.. 
	Music

Children are taking part in the Horsham Music festival in May. The children in willow class are preparing for this by learning the songs in school and at rehearsals at Arunside Primary. The title of the music festival this term is ‘Courage calls to courage’

	Design Technology

The children will be designing and making a theatre with a moving curtain lights and puppets. 
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	Art

We will be investigating the different effects made when using pen and ink. The children will then use their new skills to draw a picture of The Globe.

Tudor lettering designs will also be developed. 
	PSHCE

Money Matters and 

Who likes Chocolate- developing our understanding of Fair Trade



   Shakespeare


Summer Term 2018











